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Prepare For The Spirituality Workshop Taking Place In The UK This June 

 

There will be a 21 day Spirituality workshop taking place in Livingstone House from the 10th to 30th of 

June. 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters of the EUME Region, 

 

We're excited to announce the dates for the upcoming EUME Spirituality Workshops! These workshops 

will be a wonderful opportunity to strengthen our relationship with Holy Mother Han, for spiritual 

growth, and to deepen our understanding of the current providence. 

 

More details, including registration information, will be shared soon. We look forward to your 

participation and hope to see you there! 

 

Best regards, 

 

CheonBo EUME Branch 


